9/13/2016
From: Kathleen K Erdmam
            51 Main St
            POB 334
            Mattapoisett, MA
            02739

I am adamantly opposed to Gov Baker's idea that would allow non nurses to administer medications, insert catheters and change dressings on patients in in- patient settings or out patient while receiving skilled services.  These are NOT just TASKS!  Educated assessments are a necessary component in these situations.  Decisions as to appropriateness are deployed in each interaction. 
This plan will negatively impact patient care and put lives at risk.  
It will also jeopardise the licenses of individual nurses who will be ultimately responsible for the care of the patients.
I am ashamed of the Board of Registration for it's support of this short sighted plan.
Kathleen K Erdman

